
Mask Policy for 

COVID-19 

 
 

Effective February 16, 2022 

 

Overview and Scope 

Baker College’s COVID-19 mask policy is an important and effective component of our 
plan to return to more normal face-to-face campus operations and to protect our 
community from COVID-19. This policy supports other mitigation measures that BC has 
put in place to encourage a safe campus.  
 
This policy applies to all remote, telework, flexible, and campus-based employees who 
come to campus. 
  
This policy applies to students who attend face-to-face classes and live in Residence 
Halls and any students who may come to campus to visit or to conduct college business.  
 
This policy applies to visitors. 
 
This policy is subject to change as the pandemic and guidance continue to evolve and 
will be regularly reviewed as public health guidance dictates.  
 
Policy 

Masks are highly recommended in all public spaces on campus if the individual: 
1. Is unvaccinated (must have an approved exemption to be on campus) 
2. Has received 1 dose of a two-dose vaccine 
3. Is vaccinated but more than six (6) months have passed since receiving the 

second dose of a two-dose vaccine (i.e. Moderna or Pfizer) 
4. Is vaccinated but more than two (2) months have passed since receiving a single 

dose of a one-dose vaccine (i.e. J&J) 
 
Masks are not required if an individual: 

1. Is fully vaccinated and has received a booster dose. 
2. Is vaccinated and less than six (6) months have passed since receiving the second 

dose of a two-dose vaccine (i.e. Moderna or Pfizer) 
3. Is vaccinated and less than two (2) months have passed since receiving a single 

dose of a one-dose vaccine (i.e. J&J) 


